
 

 

 

 

March 16, 2010  

TO: ALL BOAT OWNERS  

On October 25, 2009 changes to the Reservoir ordinance that pertains to boat sanitary waste 
systems (holding tanks) went into effect. As always, any vessel with an affixed holding tank must have 
an annual sanitary system inspection. Changes in the regulation require that it is the responsibility of the 
boat owner to obtain the inspection, much like it is your responsibility to obtain your motor vehicle 
inspection sticker. Failure to have a current Sanitary Inspection at any time a vessel which requires an 
inspection is in the Barnett Reservoir or in parts of the Pearl River controlled by the Pearl River Valley 
Water Supply District is a violation of the PRV ordinance 3.6.5 and the owner and/or operator is subject 
to a citation.  

There is a form on the reverse side of this notice to request an inspection. Please complete the 
form and either mail it to the address on the form or bring it to the PRVWSD Main Office at 115 
Madison Landing Circle, Ridgeland, Mississippi with the $25.00 Inspection fee. Boat owners paying by 
credit card have the added option of faxing the form to 601-856-2585 (a 3% convenience fee applies to 
all credit card payments). You may also visit our website at www.therez.ms and download the Marine 
Sanitation Inspection Request form. An inspector will contact you and confirm a convenient time to meet 
you and perform the inspection.  

We appreciate your cooperation and assistance in this matter. Ensuring satisfactory 
compliance of these sanitary waste systems protects the quality of the waters of the Barnett Reservoir 
making sure they are safe for swimming, fishing and use as the metropolitan areas drinking water 
supply. If you have any questions please contact the Reservoir Patrol at 601992-9894.  

Sincerely,  

The Pearl River Valley Water Supply District 
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